
Mon

October - November 2024

Important Payroll Cycle Change
Effective 1 November, 2024, our payroll cycle will transition from a fortnightly Wednesday-Tuesday 
schedule to a fortnightly Monday-Sunday schedule to improve accuracy and reduce errors,  
especially around public holidays. This means we will have a temporary pay period of 12 days.

You can choose to get paid in advance for 
the hours worked on Monday 28 October 
and Tuesday 29 October.
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1 Oct

Current Pay Period: (Wednesday to Tuesday - Paid Fortnightly - 14 days)

Transition Pay Period: (Wednesday to Sunday - Paid Fortnightly - 12 days)

New Pay Period Date Begins: (Monday to Sunday - Paid Fortnightly - 14 days)

1 Nov


